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We are pleased to announce that applications for the 2019 ISSUP Awards

are now open! ISSUP is proud to celebrate and honour the work of

individuals, organisations, projects and initiatives in the drug demand

reduction field. 

Awards will be given in three categories:

ISSUP Evidence-Based Drug Demand Reduction Initiative Award

ISSUP Services to Drug Demand Reduction Award

ISSUP Local Drug Demand Reduction Initiative Award: Austria

Awards will be presented during the International Conference on Drug

Prevention, Treatment and Care in Vienna, Austria in July 2019. Please

submit your nomination by March 31st, 2019. For more information on each

award and application details, please click on the individual awards below.
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We would also like to draw your attention to several other upcoming

opportunities. The Claremont Graduate University is offering one of the

leading certificate programmes for the advanced study of Media-Based

Prevention Science. This is a fantastic opportunity to build your knowledge

and skills in the use of media in psychotropic substance use prevention.

The UN Interagency Task Force on the Prevention and Control of Non-

communicable Diseases (UNIATF) is calling for nominations for the

UNIATF Award for achievements in the area of multisectoral action in the

prevention and control of NCDs and the NCD-related Sustainable

Development Goals (SDGs).

Finally, the Adiktologie Journal has published its latest edition which is

available online. We encourage our members to submit any research to be

included in future editions of the journal. Papers can be sent to

journal.adiktologie@lf1.cuni.cz.  

ISSUP Networks
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Click here to access ATTC's latest newsletter

Share Tweet Forward

POST

Share your knowledge with us!

You can add to the

Knowledge Share here

BECOME A MEMBER

Click here to become a member of

ISSUP!

Stay in touch!

Copyright ©  2018 ISSUP, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

ISSUP

c/o HW Fisher

Acre House

11-15 William Road

London, NW1 3ER

United Kingdom

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

 

Subscribe Past Issues Translate


